
National Insider Threat Awareness Month 
September 2022 is the fourth annual National Insider Threat 
Awareness Month. Insider threat continues to be a growing concern to 
organizations of all sizes. There are clear warning signs, that if properly 
identified, can mitigate the risk before any malicious attack occurs. As 
the first line of defense, we can help alleviate the threat risk by 
increasing awareness and reporting concerning behaviors within the 
workplace. One way of doing this is by monitoring employees who display 
the following behavioral indicators: 
Key Indicators of Unusual Behavior 
• Unexplained poor performance
• Displeased employees
• Financial distress
• Odd working hours
• Unexpected Resignation

We each have a responsibility to ensure the protection of our 
organization. Remain aware and remain alert! 

Further information can be found at: 
https://www.dni.gov/index.php/ncsc-how-we-work/ncsc-nittf 

“IF YOU SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING” 
The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and codes. 

If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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